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If I could have a copy of the clinical pathway please and any other 

information regarding/related to type 1, that would be amazing! 

The Health Board does not have a written clinical pathway. As advised previously  

the Health Board has recognised that the establishment of a formal pathway 

would be beneficial, and this is being taken forward. 

 


